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the Magical Moments with the class. 

Magical Moment   
 

 

 

 

This week we have been taking part in a range of fun activities to help us to 

commemorate Remembrance Day including painting some brilliant poppy 

pictures.  

 
We also learnt about Divali. We read the Divali story and we found out 

how Divali is celebrated. We also made Rangoli patterns and mehndi hand 

patterns.  

 
This week we have also been learning about big and small. We were able to 

find big objects for our big teddy bear and small objects for our small teddy 

bear. 

 
Nursery have also participated in  a range of fun activities to support 

Children in Need. 

 

 

 

.       

  

 

Rhyme of the Week 

 

Miss Polly Had a Dolly 
 

 
 

Miss Polly had a dolly who was sick, sick, sick. 
So she called for the doctor to come quick, quick, 

quick. 
 

The doctor came with his bag and his hat 
And he knocked on the door with a rat-a-tat-tat. 

 
He looked at the dolly and he shook his head 

And he said “Miss Polly, put her straight to bed!” 
 

He wrote on a paper for some pills, pills, pills 
“I’ll be back in the morning with my bill, bill, 

bill.” 

 

 

Story of the Week 

 

Magical Moments 

 
Please fill in the Magical Moment below and let us know what 

your child has done over the weekend, for example, your child 

may have learnt to ride a bike without stabilizers.  You could also 

take a picture and tweet or send to support@listerdrive-

inf.liverpool.sch.uk. We love to read and share them with the class. 
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Twitter and the Parent App 

It would be great if you could follow us on Twitter. 

The link to our twitter page is @ListerinfN. Also, if you 

have not got our Parent App please speak to someone 

at our school office to get a link. All school 

communication will be found on the app.  

 

Magical Moments 

Homework  

 The children have been learning about big and small. At home can 

you match a big toy with a small toy?  

 

Upcoming Events 

We are a Nursery Rhyme Ambassador for World Nursery Rhyme Week 2020 and we 

are looking forward to celebrating this next week. This exciting initiative helps to 

support important literacy and language development amongst our young children. 

You can also download your own Parent Pack and take part with your children at 

home. To register and download your free resources visit: 

www.worldnurseryrhymeweek.com 

Next week we will also be celebrating Anti-Bullying Week. 

                                                  


